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November 20, 2018

Ed Sewall
PO Box 880
Fall City, WA 98024

RE: Wetland determination — Hanson Sisters, LLC, TP 31051900401200
Dear Ed,

Based on a recent site visit and review of the wetland study prepared by Sewall Wetland
Consulting, Inc. dated July 23, 2018 and various city resources the city concurs with the wetland
report as written.

If you have any questions, I can be reached Monday through Friday, 7:00 am to 3:30 pm at (360)
363-8206 or by e-mail at cdungan@marysvillewa.gov .

Cheryl Dungan
Senior Planner




